
Media 
Advisory 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Feb. 24, 2025 
RE:  Grand opening of Horseshoe Crossing High School 
 
Media are invited to join staff, students, community members and dignitaries to celebrate the grand opening 
of Horseshoe Crossing High School in Langdon. The ceremony will take place at 10 a.m. on March 7 in the 
gymnasium of Horseshoe Crossing High School (167 Mowat St., Langdon). Tours of RVS’ newest school are also 
available following the event. 
 
Please RSVP by emailing Communication Officer, Ben Sherick a to confirm your attendance. 
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For more information, contact:    
Ben Sherick 
Communications Officer 
bsherick@rockyview.ab.ca 

 

mailto:bsherick@rockyview.ab.ca
mailto:bsherick@rockyview.ab.ca

